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09/03/2021  13:39:152021/0269/P SUPPRT Yuri Poluneev We live in the Quickswood estate which is on the other side of Adelaide Road from 9-14 Tobin Close.  

Furthermore, we are one of houses which directly faces the six houses.  Our back garden is roughly 35-40m 

away from them.  We support their plan to build a 4th floor as this kind of coordinated building will set a strong 

example to the rest of the neighbourhood.  A great show of initiative in improving the area and their joined up 

plan means that it will all look very good.  It is also nice to have larger homes that will be more suitable for 

larger families.  Lastly, given the distance between our houses and the presence of trees, we do not think that 

it will affect sunlight at all.

Best regards

Page 45 of 69


